
Ulster County Transportation Council, in association with the Town and 
Village of New Paltz, will be hosting a meeting for the public to learn about 

and provide input on future options for a transit center to serve the New 
Paltz community. Th is public meeting is a follow-up to the workshop held 

in November of 2013 that sought public input to identify alternative options 
for the bus terminal, which has growing ridership and expansion needs.

Local residents and students are encouraged to attend!

Where: New Paltz Town Community Center 
3 Veterans Dr (Behind Town Hall), New Paltz, NY 12561 

When: May 7th @ 7pm

For More Info:

New Paltz

Public Forum

Th is public meeting is part of the planning process for the New Paltz Intermodal 
Feasibility Study, conducted by Ulster County Transportation Council. 

Transit Center

Visit the project Web site: 
http://ulstercountyny.gov/planning/new-paltz-intermodal-facility-plan 

or
Contact UCTC Staff  at:   (845) 340-3340    uctc@co.ulster.ny.us


